My wonderful trip to Latvia 

My trip to Latvia with the Comenius project « Voices from the Land » was fantastic. Thanks to it I could enhance my knowledge of the English language, I met a lot of people, I tried new food and I knew different customs. Vita, the girl who hosted me, is a very beautiful and extraordinary girl. Me and Vita have talked a lot and we have created a beautiful friendship. The first day I was excited: the  meeting with Vita and her mother was very important for me, it was like to find out a wonderful family. The second day we went to the school, it was very beautiful. The Latvian school ’s very different from the Italian school,for activities, organization and for many other ways. Me and my friend met some interesting people at that school ahahahah (. On the third day we went to Riga  we visited the old city and then we had dinner at 17 :00; definitely early for a typical Italian dinner, but I appreciated the food  a lot ! Then on the fourth day we went to the candy factory , the cathedral of Aglona, in a forest and in an old toy museum. All these experiences  were new and amazing. The day of departure I did not want to go. When we said goodbye to the families we even cried. I want to return to Latvia. I miss them all so much. A kiss and thank you for this opportunity.

 With love

 Rebecca.
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